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May 3, 2011 
 

Mother's Day - Special Night Out for Mothers of Soldiers at War 
 

Dr. Steven L. Ringler, of the Center for Aesthetics and Plastic Surgery, Offers 
Complimentary "Mothers' Night Out" for West Michigan Mothers of Soldiers Serving in 

Afghanistan or Iraq 
 

Grand Rapids, MI -(DATE) -In honor of Mother's Day, local plastic surgeon, Dr. Steven 
L. Ringler of the Center for Aesthetics and Plastic Surgery, is offering a complimentary 
"Mothers' Night Out" filled with pampering for any West Michigan mother who has a 
soldier currently serving our country in Afghanistan or Iraq.  The offer is also extended to 
any West Michigan mother who has lost a child in the course of active duty during the 
wars. 
 
The event will take place at the Center for Aesthetics and Plastic Surgery, located at  
Grand Valley Surgical Center, 2680 Leonard NE, Suite 4, on Wednesday, May 18, from 
6-9 pm.  The evening will include many of the medical spa services offered through 
Ringler's aesthetic plastic surgery practice as well as additional services provided by local 
volunteers from within the beauty industry.  The event will include refreshments, facials, 
make-up applications, hairstyling, mini-massages, microderms, manicures and a special 
gift for participants.  There is no charge for services.    
 
Ringler stated, "Mother's Day seems to be a perfect time to honor our soldiers' mothers in 
some small way.  We appreciate the sacrifices that the families of our soldiers endure on 
an on-going basis and wanted to express our gratitude through this event." 
 
Three years ago, Ringler instituted an annual program in honor of Veteran's Day that 
provides free plastic surgery to any soldier who has sustained injuries during active duty 
in Afghanistan or Iraq.  He views "Mothers' Night Out" as a natural extension of his 
commitment to honor soldiers, veterans and their families.  Ringler added, "The event is 
going to be hosted completely by volunteers from the community. It is our hope that the 
mothers of these soldiers will get a sense of the appreciation that we all feel for their 
sacrifices and that they will have an opportunity to relax, have fun and meet with other 
women who may have a similar family experience."   
 
For more information please contact: www.stevenringlermd.com  
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